Are you using a free web based email service?





For parents using a free web based email service such as Hotmail, Gmail and Yahoo, please add admin@mcbschools.com to contacts to ensure emails are accepted into your email inbox and not the junk or promotional folders.

Hotmail—Add to People



Gmail—Add to Contacts



Yahoo—Add to Contacts



If an email has been sent, please search for admin@mcbschools.com, click on the sender and locate the Add to Contact option.

Consent2Go is happy to offer further assistance if required.